
The below named voters are potentially ineligible to be registered to vote pursuant to Florida Statute 98.075 or Florida Statute 98.045. 
 
Contact the Supervisor of Elections no later than 30 days after the date of the published notice to receive information regarding the basis for the 
potential ineligibility and procedure to resolve this matter. 
 
Failure to respond within 30 days after the notice is published may result in a determination of ineligibility by the Supervisor and removal of the 
registered voter’s name from the statewide voter registration system. 
 
If voter denies the accuracy of the information underlying the potential ineligibility, the voter has a right to request a hearing for the purpose of 
determining eligibility. 
 
If you attempt to vote at an early voting site or your normal election day polling place, you will be required to vote a provisional ballot.  If you vote by 
mail, your ballot will be treated as a provisional ballot.  In either case, your ballot may not be counted until a final determination of eligibility is made.  If 
you wish for your ballot to be counted, you must contact the Supervisor of Elections Office within 2 days after the election and present evidence that 
you are eligible to vote.   
 
If further assistance is needed, the voter should contact the Santa Rosa County Supervisor of Elections. 
 
SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS 
6495 CAROLINE ST., STE.  F 
MILTON, FL  32570 
850-983-1900 
VILLANE@SANTAROSA.FL.GOV 
 
The following voters are published as of September 20, 2023: 
Brian E. Bergeron  5138 Goshawk Dr. Milton, FL 32570 
Roy R. Griscom  5377 Spruce St. Gulf Breeze, FL 32563 
Christopher L. Kelley JR 6792 Deena Ln. Navarre, FL 32566 
Robert G. Smith JR  5115 Red Barn Rd. Milton, FL 32583 
Aaron C. Williams  3848 University St. Pace, FL 32571 
 
También está disponible en Español si se solicita. Por favor llame al (850) 983-1900 o 1-833-912-1315. 
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